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Service Change Notice 22-66 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
310 PM EDT Thu Jul 14 2022 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Acting Chief 
         Severe, Fire, Public and Winter Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of the Experimental Winter Storm Severity Index 
(WSSI) Day 4 Extension on or about August 13, 2022 
 
The NWS is discontinuing the experimental WSSI Day 4 Extension on or 
about August 13, 2022.  As a result of internal and external feedback as 
well as some identified technical constraints with operationalizing the 
product, this experimental product will be discontinued. 
 
Although this experimental product will be removed in mid-August, the 
experimental Probabilistic Winter Storm Severity Index (PWSSI) is now 
available for the full Days 1-7 time period.  PWSSI provides information 
regarding the likelihood of severe winter storm impacts.  The 
experimental PWSSI product is available at the link below: 
 
https://www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/wwd/wssi/prob_wssi.php 
 
Please see the PWSSI Product Description Document (PDD) for more 
information: 
 
https://nws.weather.gov/products/PDD/PDD_ExpProbabilisticWSSI_2022- 
2023.pdf 
 
If you have questions, please contact: 
 
James Nelson 
Chief, Development and Training Branch 
NCEP Weather Prediction Center (WPC) 
College Park, MD 
301-683-1493 
james.a.nelson@noaa.gov 
 
Sarah Perfater 
Winter Weather Service Program Manager 
NWS Headquarters 
Silver Spring, MD 
sarah.perfater@noaa.gov 
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National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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